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As I am sure the council are aware a large majority of local officers have recently been 

deployed to cover the G7 summit. Including myself 😊   Now this has concluded we will 

return for the upcoming summer season.  We will be targeting local anti-social behaviour as 
well as all other crime.  You will notice from the figures an increase in violent offences and 
public order.  This can’t be directly linked to the re-opening of public houses, but it is 
something we are fully aware of and keeping an eye on. 
If any local residents need to report problems then please could you direct them to the 
Devon and Cornwall Police website unless an emergency then call 999. 


